
 

FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING 

May 13th 

Present were Maureen vonRosenvinge, Ann Steward, Robert Abbot, Joseph Ludwig and 

Barbara Caskie. 

Maureen is sending a thank you to Mary Lindstrom, past president and to Silas Little, former 

secretary for their work on the Commission. 

At the request of the Francestown Planning Board a special meeting was held on May 16
th
 at 

3 pm regarding the application by AT&T to erect a transmission tower on Route 136. The 

Planning Board requests that the Commission give an opinion as to what impact this tower, 

and any future facilities, will have on the Town. 

It was decided that research on the history of the Carey Property and Sweet Breeze Farm, as 

well as history on other agricultural properties in town, should be done so as to decide 

whether these sites will be affected by the development of communication towers. Several 

town residents will be contacted to gather historical information on farming and agriculture 

in the past. 

Diane Curran and Roon Frost will be asked if they are willing to hold work shops for 

property owners that would like to be added to the Historical Register. 

The meeting adjourned at 3:50 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, Barbara Caskie 


